
From: Sussan Saba on behalf of IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
To: Sammie Fownes
Cc: Brianna Richards; Nick Leonard; IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: FW: Plains-wanderer - eBird
Date: Wednesday, 4 June 2025 12:30:12 PM

Hi Team,

Please see below:

Sue
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 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 
Disclaimer
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by
the recipient and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful.

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, 4 June 2025 11:43 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Plains-wanderer - eBird

Hi I spoke today about the Plains Wanderer and referred to the below site “ebird”
Plains Wanderer sites are at huge risk from a multitude of proposed wind developments around Birchip, and
Kerang.

Kind regards,
Ross Johns
https://ebird.org/species/plawan1?siteLanguage=en_AU

Sent from my iPad

https://ebird.org/species/plawan1?siteLanguage=en_AU
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